
TOWN OF LONDONDERRY 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

ACCEPTANCE OF GRANT FUNDS 

 The Londonderry Town Council will hold a public hearing pursuant to RSA 31:95-b, III relative 

to the acceptance of unanticipated revenue in excess of $10,000.  The Town has been awarded 4 grants 

with funding that totals $209,554.89.  

The Town was awarded $66,000.00 from the New Hampshire Department of Justice, to assist in 

combatting Opioid and Substance abuse.  The Town is also accepting three grants from the New 

Hampshire Department of Homeland Security, $25,000.00 for Long Range Acoustic Device, $51,1769.84 

for Night Vision Equipment and $67,378.05 for Search & Rescue Equipment on behalf of the Southern 

NH Special Operations Unit, which the Londonderry Police department is a member of, in order to 

purchase the equipment. 

The public hearing will be held on Monday, June 06, 2022 at a meeting of the Council scheduled to begin 

at 7:00 p.m. in the Moose Hill Conference Room, 268B Mammoth Road, Londonderry, NH.  Information 

on the grant is available in the Finance Office during regular business hours.  The public is urged to 

attend. 

 

 


